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No: TP19/62 

Tuesday, 15 October 2019  

Panel Updates Index of Reasons 

The Panel has released an update of the Index of Reasons. 

The updated index includes published reasons for decisions from 2000 to 
30 June 2019, as well as some corrections and further cross-references.  It also 
includes hyperlinks to the reasons.  The index can be found at the "Index of Reasons" 
tab on the Panel's website. 

The Panel will update the index from time to time. The Panel welcomes any 
comments on the index via email sent to takeovers@takeovers.gov.au. 
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